Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, October 5, 2018 3:01 PM

To: ‘Zack Thomas'

Cc: jacqui.harris@soudermiller.com; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Pavo Macho Water Transfer Line Bids

Hello Mr. Thomas,

OCD has received the C-141 Release Notification, thank you! It has been assigned 2RP-4994. Please let me know if you have any
questions.

Best Regards,
Mrin Trwett

Environmental Specialist

N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2

811 S. 1% Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101

Cell: 575 840-5963

Fax: 575748-9720

From: Zack Thomas <zthomas@mewbourne.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 2:24 PM

To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>
Cc: jacqui.harris@soudermiller.com

Subject: [EXT] RE: Pavo Macho Water Transfer Line Bids

Hi Maria,

| apologize for this not being sent to you initially. It has been crazy busy for me lately as | know it has for you as
well! Attached is the first Initial C-141 | did and also an updated version which we will be adding to. Thank you and have
a nice day!
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Zack Thomas
Environmental Rep.
Mewbourne Oil Company
PO Box 5270

Hobbs, NM 88241 US



Phone: (575) 393-5905 | Fax: (575) 397-6252
(575) 602-2188
Email: zthomas@Mewbourne.com
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From: Jacqui Harris <jacqui.harris@soudermiller.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2018 11:50 AM

To: Zack Thomas <zthomas@mewbourne.com>
Subject: RE: Pavo Macho Water Transfer Line Bids

Attached is the new C-141 form filled out. If you’d like to review, ensure everything is correct and sign it we can get it
back to Maria.

From: Zack Thomas <zthomas@mewbourne.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 11:20 AM

To: Jacqui Harris <jacqui.harris@soudermiller.com>
Subject: Re: Pavo Macho Water Transfer Line Bids

yes please

Z. Thomas

On Oct 2, 2018, at 10:32 AM, Jacqui Harris <jacqui.harris@soudermiller.com> wrote:

| had submitted the C-141 to the NMOCD per your request last week. Below was her response. Would
you like me to fill the new C-141 out for you and send to you to sign?

Hi Jacqui,

Thank you for the form! Please fill in the information on the updated C-141 form per the Revised Spill Rule, the links
are below. Let me know if you need any further information or additional assistance.

New Spill Rule: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/documents/NaturalResourcesWildlifeOilandGasReleases.pdf

Updated C-141: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/forms.html

Best Regards,
Mevric Tett

Environmental Specialist

N.M. QOil Conservation Division
District 2

811 S. 1st Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101

Cell: 575 840-5963

Fax: 575748-9720



From: Zack Thomas <zthomas@mewbourne.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 8:38 AM

To: Justin Roberts <diamondback2491@yahoo.com>; Matt Trammell <matt@trammco.com>; Jacqui
Harris <jacqui.harris@soudermiller.com>; Austin Weyant <austin.weyant@soudermiller.com>

Cc: Todd Roberson <todd@trinityoilfieldservices.com>; rick navrete <bladeservices@hotmail.com>
Subject: Pavo Macho Water Transfer Line Bids

Guys,

I thought | sent this out last week but just got to looking and | didn’t. Attached is the C141 and sample
map. The estimated cubic yardage amount is 2,940. | need bids asap for a dig and haul. We will pay for
disposal and backfill as per usual. No liner needed on this.

SMA- | will need you to bid the closure reporting and sampling for Blade. Thanks !
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